
Neighborhood Council 7 

June 9, 2014 

Civic Center – Gibson Room, 7pm 

Council Members in attendance were Amber Gardner, Jim Super and Trevor Mikkelsen.  Tracy Houck 

was absent.  Patty Cadwell Neighborhood Council Coordinator was present as well. 

 

7:02 p.m.  Vice chair Amber Gardner called the meeting to order and Jim Super led the council in the 

pledge of allegiance. 

Minutes of 5/12/14 Meeting moved to be accepted with correction by Trevor, seconded by Jim, 

approved. 

Old Business: 

Discussion of Neighborhood Council 7 Bylaws changes.  Changes were noted, moved to be accepted 

by Jim, seconded by Amber, carried. 

Committee Reports: 

Council of Councils:  Amber attended the last Council of council meeting.  A report on the budgeting 

process was given by City Manager Greg Doyon to the Council of Councils. 

Police Advisory Board:  Jim was unable to attend the last meeting. 

New Business: 

No appointees to the vacant council position. 

Discussion of the threat to Great Falls Ash Trees from the Emerald Ash Borer was held.  When Todd 

Symanski returns to work we will invite him to continue this discussion and let us know of the city’s 

plan to address this issue. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:03 moved by Jim, seconded by Trevor. 

 

July Agenda: 

Next meeting will be Monday July 14.  Invites to Heather Rohlf, Todd Symanski and Cathy Mora will 

be sent by Amber. 

 


